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I am against Aerial Spraying of any Synthetic Herbicides for the Purpose of 
Silviculture since it is difficult to control the drift of these chemicals and their long 
term effects on the ecosystem and humans are rarely fully known-just consider what 
happened with agent orange. I am a small wood lot owner in Holden and retired 
physician.


